A BABY DEDICATION CELEBRATION

Dear ,

The family has decided to dedicate their little one at OBC, a public
declaration that they want to raise their child to fear God and to trust and follow what
He teaches us in His word. We at Osborne Baptist Church have asked this family to
seek Him in prayerfully asking for 4-6 people whom they want to be influential in this
child’s life. Pretty cool right? Do you know what's even better?

You are receiving this letter because the parents of want
YOU to play a role, and be an important influence in raising their child in the fear and
instruction of the Lord. As parents, they benefit by “Widening the Circle” of influence
around their children, and allowing other wise counsel in their lives. You have been
prayerfully hand picked by this family because they see characteristics in you that they
want to develop in this child specifically. They believe that they need to hear YOUR
voice, and that their child will need to hear your voice as they grow up too!

We challenge you to invest in them, pray for them, show up for little and big
moments, speak wise counsel to them, encourage, and support them in their life as
we hope that they grow to know and walk with the Lord. You have been prayerfully
chosen for this role and should consider it an honor and a privilege to be given this
big job. We are excited to partner with you and this family and can’t wait to see what
the Lord has in store for this child! By accepting this special honor, you get to be a
part of forming and changing a child’s life in Jesus name as they grow up!

You will be receiving a small keepsake gift from this family after Baby D Day to place
in your home as a reminder! So don't forget to let Mom and Dad know you would
love to accept this honor.

Thank you for being a part of the circle that we pray will lead to a life of
ground shaking faith, Glorifying our Heavenly Father!

We are rooting for you!
Sarah Heston & OBC Staff

| A note from the parents:




